T: 01905 774421 F: 01905 777070

Headteacher: Mrs N J Waters, B.A. M.Ed

27 September 2017

Dear Parent,

As your son/daughter settles into Year 11, attentions will be turning to what comes after the GCSE exams. I am writing to you to invite you to one of our **Sixth Form Open Events**, so that we can show you our Sixth Form is the perfect environment our most committed and talented Year 11s to continue their studies. This year we have two events:

Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 6.30pm Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 10am (until 1pm).

The events are identical. We hope that running two events will give greater opportunity for everyone to ask questions and visit departmental stands to find out about the courses and enrichment opportunities on offer.

At both events I will give a short presentation about the Sixth Form. These will begin at 6.45pm and 10.45am on the respective dates. The talk will include details of:

- our students' track record of academic and personal success.
- our curriculum, including typical class sizes, 'taught' lesson time and supervision of study.
- our diverse enrichment opportunities.
- how we stretch and challenge our most talented students.
- our high quality support and guidance for getting into university, apprenticeships and/or work.
- travel and academic excellence bursaries.
- arrangements for sampling Sixth Form subjects during Year 11.
- the application process, including details of the entry requirements.

I look forward to welcoming you to one of the events.

Yours sincerely,

Droitwich Spa High School and Sixth Form Centre, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, company number 07666185. Registered office: Briar Mill, Droitwich Spa, Worcestershire, WR9 0AA